
 
From: Ken and Laura <klhowardak@aol.com>  
Sent: Thursday, June 30, 2022 6:40 AM 
To: Assembly <assembly@petersburgak.gov>; Debra Thompson <dthompson@petersburgak.gov> 
Subject: Comments regarding proposed improvements to Papkey's Landing 
 
Petersburg Assembly Members and Mayor Jensen 
 
We live in the Keene channel area and use Papkey's as our land contact point when we travel to 
Petersburg.  We keep a vehicle there and drive the final 12 miles into town for our supplies, medical 
care and, travel needs.  It has served as a major asset in our commute to town.  One, as a place to leave 
our vehicle and two, as a dock to land our boat or skiff in most any weather conditions. 
 
The plan as proposed seems a bit ambitious to us, but would be a great improvement over the current 
facility.  We see one major problem still being an issue irregardless of how much dock / parking space is 
provided.  Until there is a policy for enforcement of regulations misuse or abuse will continue to be a 
problem.  Free parking of vehicles and boats will continue to draw the folks who abuse this facility 
now.  We need an enforcement mechanism to encourage that users of the facility abide by the rules and 
regulations. 
 
Three lodges use Papkey's as their contact point to Petersburg every summer, all summer long.  Some 
spring into early fall.  This is another issue that needs to be addressed. 
 
An important asses/ improvement, not included within this proposal or in plans, would be a loading area 
with a hoist similar to the crane dock at North harbor. 
 
Finally, please do not put the restroom / out houses in direct view of the neighbors home. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Ken and Laura Howard 
 

 


